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BC Hockey has implemented a new process for game officials to submit game incident reports for the 
2016-2017 season. 
 
We are excited to announce that we have moved to an electronic format, and officials are required to 
enter all game reports into the Hockey Canada Registry by 8:00AM the day following the game. All 
game sheet submissions are now the responsibility of the teams to submit to the District Association. 
 
Below is a link to an instructional video that has been created to provide game officials an overview of 
the online game report process: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YIZARhZ3iRs&feature=youtu.be  
 
Local Referees-In-Chief and game officials can view the attached instruction manual for the online 
game incident reporting system. This document is also available on our website via the link below: 
 

http://www.bchockey.net/Officiating/Resources.aspx  
 
For further information on the process outlined here, please contact the Officiating Program Facilitator 
associated with your region.  The contact information for these individuals can be found by clicking 
the link below: 
 

http://www.bchockey.net/Contacts/OfficiatingDelivery.aspx  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the BC Hockey office. 
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